
 

TELFORD INFANT 
SCHOOL 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 

25th February 2021  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope you are having a lovely week and that 
you are enjoying the early signs of Spring. 
We are very busy in school preparing for the 
return of all children on 8th March. A letter with 
an overview of arrangements will follow 
shortly and please do complete our short 
questionnaire for parents regarding drop off 
and collection arrangements – the deadline is 
9am on Monday 1st March. 
Best wishes and I look forward to seeing 
everyone soon. 
Mrs Siân Oustayiannis - Headteacher 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
THURSDAY 4TH MARCH 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from Mrs Shippam, English 
Subject Leader 
I’m excited to let you know that World Book 
Day is on Thursday 4th March.   
 
Wherever you are, reading can be fun and we 
know that reading with your child now can 
have long-lasting benefits for their future. 
Because we know how busy you are the great 
news is that reading together for JUST 10 
MINUTES a day can make all the difference.  
 
Here are some fun and easy ways to join in 
World Book Day during Lockdown:  
 

 

 

 

 

*Find 10 minutes on World Book Day and 

every day to read with your child. It doesn’t 

just have to happen at bedtime – reading and 

sharing stories can happen anywhere at any 

time. 

 

*Your child can choose a FREE World Book 

Day book with their £1 book token – attached 

to today’s correspondence. 

 

*Why not play our fun reading game with your 
child? See the attached sheet and have fun 
collecting your stars.   
You can download a certificate when you’ve 
completed the reading challenge from 
https://www.worldbookday.com/reading-stars/ 
Have fun reading and discovering exciting 
ways you can share stories together. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Watch our top tips for ‘Enjoying Reading’ 

from some of our Year 2 children uploaded 

onto Tapestry. 

 

*Next week’s’ end of week’ assembly will be 

World Book Day themed. 

  

Happy Reading, Everyone! 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/reading-stars/


 

 

 
DIARY DATES 
Latest Update  

25.02.21 
 
 
March 2021 

Thursday 4th   World Book Day (see front page of today’s Newsletter)  

Monday 8th  School reopens for all pupils 

Friday 19th  Red Nose Day (further details will follow) 

Thursday 25th 
Monday 29th 
Wednesday 31st 
(4pm to 6.30pm) 

Learning Reviews for parents on TEAMS 
(Booking details will follow) 

 
April 2021 

Thursday 1st  Last day of Spring Term 

Friday 2nd to Sunday 18th  Easter Holidays 

Monday 19th  Start of Summer Term 
 

 

MENTAL HEALTH – TAKE 5 

  
  

Message from Warwickshire County Council 
‘Take 5’ encourages you to take time each day to focus on yourself and your wellness.  
For tips on looking after your wellbeing follow #Take5Warwickshire  
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/mental-health-wellbeing/five-ways  

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/mental-health-wellbeing/five-ways

